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Greetings! 
The Michigan State Police (MSP), Office of School Safety (OSS), is committed to delivering quality services to schools 
throughout the state of Michigan.  By fostering communication with all stakeholders, the OSS will promote strategies to 
encourage safe and secure learning environments that reduce threats, build trust, and improve the quality of life for K-12 
students in Michigan.  The OSS will enhance safety and security measures in Michigan’s K-12 schools by providing model 
practices, safety assessments, training, and grant writing and administration.   

The OSS is pleased to announce that 
the staff and responsibilities of the 
OK2SAY administration and outreach 
functions have moved from the 
Department of the  Attorney General to 
the MSP.  The responsibilities and 
personnel were transferred on October 
1, 2020, after a recommendation by 
Governor Whitmer and the signing of 
Public Act 166 on September 30, 2020.  
The functions and oversight of the 
OK2SAY tip line remain in the MSP 
Intelligence Operations Division. 
 
OK2SAY is the student safety program 
that allows students to confidentially 
report tips on potential harm or criminal 
activities directed at school students, 
school employees, and schools.  It 
uses a comprehensive communication 
system to facilitate tip sharing among 
students, parents, school personnel, 
community mental health service 
programs, the Michigan Department of 
Health and Human Services, and law 
enforcement officials about harmful 
behaviors that threaten to disrupt the 
learning environment. 
 
OK2SAY has received 707 tips during 
the 2020-2021 school year, a 67% 
decrease in tip volume compared to the 

same time last year.  The decrease is 
likely due to delayed school openings 
and distance learning practices 
because of the COVID-19 pandemic.  
Suicide threats (150), other [e.g., 
anxiety, stress, depression, harassment] 
(110), cyberbullying (103), sexual 
misconduct (78), and drugs (67) were 
the top categories of tips reported to 
the program since September 2020. 
Based upon the tip categories, 
students, parents, and concerned 
citizens are continuing to keep an eye 
out – sometimes virtually – for the 
wellbeing of our students.   
 
OK2SAY is not an emergency 
response unit nor a mental health 
counseling service provider; it is a 
conduit for distributing confidential tips 
to local law enforcement and schools. 
OK2SAY is knocking down barriers so 
a student who is struggling can get 
needed help before a situation turns 
tragic.   
 
Tips can be submitted 24/7/365 (even 
during the holidays) through the 
following avenues: 
• Call:  8-555-OK2SAY (855-565-2729)  
• Text:  652729 (OK2SAY)  
• Email:  OK2SAY@mi.gov  
• Web:  ok2say.com  
• OK2SAY Mobile App:  Available for 

download in the Apple Store or on 
Google Play. 

Public Act 670 of 2018 requires every 
public and nonpublic school to provide 
the MSP at least one school official's 
emergency contact information twice a 
year.  This emergency after-hours 
contact information will allow OK2SAY 
technicians to efficiently communicate 
with school personnel.  The contact 
information is kept confidential and is 
only accessed if there is an after-hour 
emergency involving imminent danger 
to the safety or well-being of a student. 

School administrators, if you have not 
done so already, please provide the 
emergency contact information for your 
school on the OK2SAY website under 
Register School Contacts. 

http://www.ok2say.com/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/ok2say/id916275173
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/ok2say/id916275173
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=gov.mi.ag.OK2SAY&hl=en
http://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2017-2018/publicact/htm/2018-PA-0670.htm
http://ok2say.com/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/0,5413,7-366-86420_86445-377661--,00.html
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Safety Resource Highlight   

The OSS seeks to be a clearing-
house for resources and safety 
information for the schools in our 
state.  The National Center for 
School Safety (NCSS) housed at 
the University of Michigan, Ann 

Arbor campus, offers multidisciplinary 
training and a technical assistance 
center that is focused on improv-      
ing school safety and preventing 
school violence.  The NCSS offers 
a wide variety of training to comple-

ment safe and supportive learning 
environments.   

We encourage 
you to check it 
out.

 

Keeping Schools Safe Online in the Age of Virtual Learning 
As schools rely more and more on 
technology, they have become 
potential targets for cyberattacks. 
Even prior to the rapid adop-         

tion of virtual 
learning due 
to COVID-
19,  schools 

were increasingly the focus of 
cyber threats.  Successful cyber-
attacks can lead to data breaches, 
interrupt school operations, and/or 

expose students to inappropriate 
material.  While technology is cons-
tantly changing, numerous best 
practices can help to prevent or 
mitigate a cyberattack.  A resource 
describing cybersecurity recom-
mendations can be found here.      

If a school or school district has 
been affected by a cyberattack                
or a possible cyberattack, admin-
istrators should contact the 

Michigan Cyber Command 
Center (MC3) via phone at 1-877-
MI-CYBER (1-877-642-9237), or 
email at MC3@michigan.gov.  
School Information Technology 
personnel who would like to receive 
information and products from the 
MC3 can contact Mr. Brandon 
Smith at Smithb59@michigan.gov 
to request to be added to the 
distribution list. 

 

Firearm Safe Storage 
Unsecured firearms in the home 
pose a risk for both youth suicide 
and unintentional firearm death.  A 
study by the United States Secret  
Service found that in most school 
attacks where a firearm was used, 
the weapon was obtained at home 
or from a relative’s home.  In about 
half the cases, “the firearm was 
either readily accessible, or it           
was not secured in a meaningful 
way.”1  

 

The American Academy of 
Pediatrics recommends that fire-
arms be locked and unloaded, with 
ammunition locked separately.  
Youth should not have access to 
the firearm.  

The OSS encourages schools to 
communicate with parents and 
guardians about firearm safety    
and to consider asking families to 
sign a safe storage pledge.  An               

example safe storage pledge            
can be found here.  Schools can 
also encourage families to obtain 
gun safety locks.  Law enforcement 
agencies throughout Michigan 
partner with Project ChildSafe to 
provide free cable-style gun locks.  
A list of participating law enforcement 
agencies can be found here.  

 

 
1 National Threat Assessment Center. (2019). Protecting America’s Schools: A U.S. Secret Service Analysis of Targeted School 
Violence. U.S. Secret Service, Department of Homeland Security. 

 

 

https://www.nc2s.org/
https://www.nc2s.org/
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/msp/Cybersecurity_Best_Practices_710745_7.pdf
https://www.michigan.gov/msp/0,4643,7-123-72297_72370_72379_99838---,00.html
https://www.michigan.gov/msp/0,4643,7-123-72297_72370_72379_99838---,00.html
mailto:MC3@michigan.gov
mailto:Smithb59@michigan.gov
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/msp/Gun_Safe_Storage_Pledge_710747_7.pdf
https://projectchildsafe.org/
https://projectchildsafe.org/safety_kit_site/?safety_kit_state=michigan
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Self-Care Strategies for Educators During Coronavirus (A Resource to Share) 

With so many lives significantly disrupted, the challenges faced by educators today are unprecedented.  
Teachers are called upon to continue educating their students while also supporting their own families and 
communities in new ways.  Educators must support themselves first so they can effectively continue to 
educate and support those who depend on them. 

 
Create a Normal 
 
 Be realistic with yourself.  Set a new baseline.  While you want to create effective and 

meaningful lessons and experiences for students, do not expect to do it all at once and right 
away.  

 
 Reduce the workload for yourself and students.  Consider reducing your workload as well as 

that of your students.  Assign less to students to reduce the mental and emotional burden for 
yourself, your students, and the families supporting your students. 

 
 Shift focus from academic content to positive, healthy relationships.  What matters most right 

now is how students feel about learning and how you connect with students and families. 
 

Practice Self-Awareness 
 
 Be aware of your thoughts and feelings.  Getting stuck in your own feelings is easy.  

Experiencing your feelings is important as long as you do not become your feelings. 
 
 Stay calm and focused.  Physical exercise, talking to a good friend, and finding strategies that 

have been helpful in the past can support your calmness. 
 

 Practice positive self-talk.  Consider whether the way you think and talk about your current 
circumstance is realistic.  If you find your thoughts are rooted in fear, accept your feelings and 
refocus yourself by emoting positivity and optimism. 

 
Be Optimistic and Solution-Focused 

 
 Shift from pessimism to optimism.  Focus on what you like and want rather than what you do 

not like and want.  Start focusing on solutions rather than problems.  Simple shifts in thinking 
can have a profound impact on your well-being and how others respond to you. 

 
 Look for opportunities in the challenges.  Search for lessons within the uncertainties. Positively 

frame the negative aspects and look for the “silver lining.” 
 

 Show gratitude.  Take time to express gratitude and appreciation through active listening and 
strengthening feelings of concern for others.  Use strategies such as personal journaling, 
writing a letter of gratitude, or speaking your appreciation. 

  

https://www.wested.org/resources/self-care-strategies-for-educators-covid-19/ 
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  Contact us!  
   Office of School Safety  

Spl/Lt. Scott Seida - Section Manager  

Johnny Allen - OK2SAY 

Beth Beattie - Department Analyst 

Mary Gager Drew - OK2SAY 

Jason Guthaus - Department Analyst  

Logan O’Neal - Department Analyst 

Office of School Safety Website 

 

The OSS is interested in your 
opinion!  Please take a moment 
and respond to our survey.  Click 
on the link in the graphic to share 
your thoughts about guidance 
from the OSS. 

 

The crisis text line is a free text line available 24/7  
for any crisis.  Students, parents, administrators, and 
teachers can text SCHOOL to 741741 to speak to a 
trained Crisis Counselor. 

Survey Question 

Click Here 

mailto:MSP-SchoolSafety@michigan.gov
mailto:SeidaE@michigan.gov
mailto:AllenJ48@michigan.gov
mailto:BeattieE@michigan.gov
mailto:DrewM3@michigan.gov
mailto:GuthausJ@michigan.gov
mailto:ONealL@michigan.gov
http://www.mi.gov/officeofschoolsafety
https://survey.vovici.com/se/6CAB813115F0D106
http://OK2SAY.com
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